Government Structure Committee meeting September 27, 2010, - 12:00
Present: John E. Mogush, Sharon Cheslik, Pete Olson

Sharon Cheslik reports she will be meeting Thursday with Matt Ray and people from the county on zoning
- Phil Taylor, possible Marvin Strong will be able to join them. Sharon reports that her interview notes with
the Township for the League of Women Voters showed 12,645 people in Mt Pleasant Township in 2008.
This would mean about two thirds roughly would be in the town and one third in the unincorporated
Township; this is based on a verbal report. Lynsey Weaver would have more up to date data from an
identified source but this is a good indicator of possible mix.

Kay will be joining our group and will research government structures - she will brief us on her approach our
next meeting next Monday October 4, at 12:00 at the town hall.

Economic Development - Bob Beavers President of the Economic Redevelopment Commission will not be
able to meet until the week of 10-11 due to schedule conflicts. T will set a meeting with someone on the
Redevelopment Authority to find out what they actually do vs. the write up. We will need to get input on
any change they see could take place in a consolidated government that would aid in what they do. We will
want to conduct all internal reviews before going to the county. Per Christopher Bering 9/30, he indicates
he is targeting a follow up meeting for the week of the 4%.

Pete Olson reports he will miss our next meeting - he will be at a IACT conference.

Minutes by: John E. Mogush



